
********NOTICE******** 

 

Throughout October and November 

The Hillsborough Water Department will be flushing water mains via fire hydrants 

 

BE ADVISED THAT YOU MAY EXPERIENCE POSSIBLE SERVICE INTERRUPTIONS AND/OR 

TEMPORARY WATER DISCOLORATION! 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact their office at 603-464-7982 

 


